
 

 

Thursday 1st December 2016 

Parents & Carers 

P5-7 Christmas Carol Service 

Our Christmas Carol Service is due to take place in school on Friday 16th December at 

9.30am.   The Service will last approximately 1 hour and Rev. John Dickinson from Carnmoney 

Presbyterian Church will speak.   

This promises to be a very special event and will surely get us all in the Christmas spirit! 

Initially we are able to offer two tickets per family to those pupils singing or reading during 

the service.  I am sure parents and carers appreciate space in the Hall is limited and we have 

taken the decision to prioritise tickets to those families with children involved in the Service. 

Please note that tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis (please complete 

and return your reply slip ASAP).   

Please complete and return the attached reply slip. 

Kind regards 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

P5-7 Christmas Carol Service 

I would like               (maximum of 2) tickets for the Carol Service on Friday 16th December, 

9.30am.   

Name of Child: ________________________  Name of Parent: ______________________ 

Name of Teacher: _____________________ 

 


